
Know more, Do more, Be more.
Issue 1

The Year 9 Netball Team competed in the 
Halton Tournament and just like the Year 8's last 
week, they were victorious!

No one could get close to the standard they 
were playing and they most certainly did The 

Heath proud 🙂 


Results were:

Heath Vs Grange- 10-1

Heath Vs OBA- 18-1

Heath Vs Wade Deacon- 13-2


Maia Pinnington was Player of the Tournament

The Year 9 boys won 5-0 on Thursday night against 
Bishop Heber and are onto the next round of the 
Cheshire cup. If you see the below lads please give 
them a big well done, they played brilliantly!

 

Jaden Wright, Mason Heaton, Ewan Savage, Ashton 
Magambo, Billy Allen, Ethan Leach, George Tan, Jude 
Evans, Oscar Hill, Bobby Ireland, Mason Daly, Louis 
Hughes, Zack Booth and Max Fegan

Bulletin
On Thursday 5th October the Year 8 netball team competed in a tournament held at The Grange School. The 
team were able to beat every school they competed against in Halton making them the Halton Champions! 
Results for games were:


Vs The Grange-WON 20-0, Vs Wade Deacon-WON 8-0, Vs St. Peter & Paul-WON 16-2, Vs Sandymoor-
WON 16-1

Olivia Reid also won player of the tournament, playing an excellent wing defence when both attacking 
and defending 🙂



Learn for Life Day took place on 
Friday 13th October with pupils 
taking part in a whole host of 
activities in a variety of subjects. 
Here is a small glimpse of the day.

Know more, Do more, Be more.

During Learn for Life Day Year 10 delved into the scientific foundations of a well-balanced lifestyle. They 
formed an understanding on how quality sleep positively impacts health, looked into the benefits of nutrition 
on mental and physical well-being and explored how technological gadgets can support and influence a 
healthier way of life. Year 10 had the opportunity to explore how physical activity impacts you mentally and 
physically by taking part in numerous activities such as basketball and table tennis. Additionally, they gained 
valuable insights into STEM careers, particularly those dedicated to promoting wellness and assisting 
individuals in enhancing their health and over all wellbeing.



If you have an idea for an article then please email Mr D. Stewart on stewartd@heathschool.org.uk

School Closure Dates 2023-2024
SCHOOL CLOSES SCHOOL REOPENS TO STUDENTS

FRIDAY 27th October2023 MONDAY 6th November 2023

WEDNESDAY, 20th December 2023 THURSDAY 4th January 2024

FRIDAY 9th February 2024 MONDAY 19th February 2024

THURSDAY 28th March 2024 MONDAY 15th April 2024

FRIDAY 3rd May 2024 TUESDAY 7th May 2024

FRIDAY 24th May 2024 MONDAY 3rd June 2024

FRIDAY 19th July 2024

Inset days - 3rd January 2024 and 21st June 2024

House Update – It was announced that Red house won last year’s competition.   As a 
reward they gained an extra break and free donuts!  Well done Red House! We have started this 

year with Tug of War, including a staff competition.   The results of this means Blue house take an 
early lead followed by Green, Red and lastly Yellow.   It’s early days so all to play for.   Watch out 

for upcoming events including a chess tournament and Halloween house assemblies.

The Heath Taiko Drummers are going 
from strength to strength and meet on a Thursday. 

Here they are composing a new piece for performance at 
the upcoming Christmas concert. Marvin the mascot, 

putting the pupils through their paces 
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